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October 13, 2011

1. The SSWG has met twice since the September ROS meeting, September 20-22 (12 DSB meeting) and October 5.
2. The September 2011 TPIT report was posted on September 29.

3. Although the SSWG has experienced some minor delays with the 2012 DSB case building work, we anticipate the cases will be posted by October 15.
4. The SSWG/PLWG drafting team for section 6.1 of the Planning Guides met on September 23 and made significant progress on a new PGRR to add section 6.1.  The next meeting should be within the next week or two.
5. Work on updating the SSWG Procedure Manual is underway.

